
 Position opening – Board Member 
 
The Sonoita – Elgin Fire District is seeking a community-minded 
individual to fill a current vacancy on their five-member board. This 
term expires November 30, 2024 This is a voluntary position. Board 
members must be registered voters and reside within the Sonoita-
Elgin Fire District boundaries for a minimum of 12 months prior to the 
appointment. Regular board meetings are generally held monthly on 
the fourth Monday at 9:00 a.m. at the Fire House.  
 
Applications can be picked up at the Fire House and returned no later 
than 4 p.m. on April 30, 2021. (a change from previous message) 
 
The Board will review all applications and hold interviews at a 
meeting after the close of the application period. Those dates to be 
determined.  
 
Telephone # 455-5854  
Mailing Address: Sonoita-Elgin Fire District 

  PO Box 322 
  Sonoita, AZ 85637. 

 
 
For more information regarding Roles & Responsibilities, please check 
out the Information section of our website, www.sefd911.org. Click 
on Organization, subheading FY2020-2021 – on the righthand side in 
the red box is a list of documents a Board member should read.  
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